
  

 

April 29, 1997 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 

Circular Letter No. 97-1274 

RE: Managed Care Reporting 

The purpose of this circular is to remind the carriers of the proper use and reporting of managed care in 
Minnesota. 

The Minnesota Statistical Plan Manual, pages 29, 41, and 47 provides for the proper coding when 
submitting unit statistical reports. The ASWG Coding Specification Manual is a national manual and 
does not correctly address Minnesota's managed care reporting.  

The statistical report must indicate whether or not a certified managed care organization was utilized for 
Minnesota claim handling.  

Very truly yours, 

JOHN P. HILDEBRANDT  

President  
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